
Psychologist

Please note that a large number of my clients will be seriously 
disadvantaged by the recent suggested amendments to the provision of 
care for Mental Health.  Among those clients who will be so 
disadvantaged are those with Dissociative Identity Disorder, Eating 
Disorders, Major Depressive Episodes, and extreme Anxiety conditions.   
Many of these clients are financially and socially disadvantaged, and will 
have no other support systems if they are not able to access my 
services.  I would therefore urge you to consider the plight of such 
clients in consideration of options for assisting those with serious mental 
health problems.  

Many thanks.




